
Q&A No. 1 
Field Home Adaptive Reuse RFP 

 
 
 
1.            Does the Town have funding in place to proceed with Track 3 design services including tasks 

such as master planning, assessments, community outreach, visioning, cost analysis, and 
feasibility studies? The Town has funding in place for design services which the town will 
allocate at their discretion to the tasks they deem appropriate  in accordance with any accepted 
proposals. 

 
2.            Is the town willing to continue to operate the property long term? The Town issued this RFP, in 

part, with the intention to reduce or eliminate its role and responsibility in the long term 
disposition of the building and grounds, however, the Town is open-minded and looking forward 
to entertaining all viable proposals in order to find the optimum solution.  

 
3.            Is it assumed that programming of the property would only be by third party lessees or a 

buyer?  Is there an interest and capacity for the Town actively program part or all of the 
property? The Town will be involved in the planning and approval of the selected proposal and 
expects its involvement to be broad level and conceptual, however, the Town is open and 
looking forward to viable proposals and willing to assist to achieve success of the project.  

 


